
From: Scott Waller <ScottW@sumnerwa.gov> 

Sent: Monday, December 23, 2024 4:20 PM 

To: Emily Terrell 

Subject: RE: Sumner Library CUP Decision 

 

Hi Emily, 

 

Thanks for getting that over to me.  I do have a question/concern on #5.  Our engineers had been 

uneasy about a mid block crossing at that location on Main Street. 

 

Thanks,  

 

Scott Waller, Senior Planner 

City of Sumner 

Development Services Department 

1104 Maple Street, Suite 250 

Sumner, WA 98390 

Ph: 253 299 5527 

scottw@sumnerwa.gov  

 
 

From: Emily Terrell <emilyt@soundmunicipal.com>  

Sent: Monday, December 23, 2024 3:58 PM 

To: Scott Waller <ScottW@sumnerwa.gov> 

Subject: Sumner Library CUP Decision 

 

**EXTERNAL EMAIL** 

Scott, 

 

I’m assuming with that final communication regarding the SEPA, the record is closed. Here’s the 

decision.  

 

Thanks very much, 

 

Emily  

 

PS. Happy Holidays! 

 

Emily Terrell 
Principal | Planner | Hearing Examiner 

Sound Municipal Consultants 

emily@soundmunicipal.com 



253.709.6044 
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